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January 19, 2024 

Addendum No. 1 
 
 

Request for Proposals ES-24-02 
Engineering Consulting Services - 2024 Well Field Review and Expansion  

Foothills Boulevard Regional Landfill 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Request for Proposals to provide further information, make 
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts 
of the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal. This addendum shall form part of 
the Contract Documents. 
 

 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to RFP ES-24-02 released January 10, 2024 
 
Question 1: In reviewing the RFP, ‘Bidder’ understands that part of the scope of work includes on-site 

construction supervision. As per the RFP, the construction phase is anticipated to occur during 
summer and fall 2024.  For the purposes of putting together the financial proposal, can the Regional 
District provide the number of on-site hours (or number of working days) that should be assumed for 
the on-site portion of the construction supervision? This would be helpful to ensure that all proposals 
can be evaluated fairly.   

 
Answer 1:  The level of construction oversight (outside of the items identified in the RFP) required, shall be 

determined by the Proponent. The successful proponent will be expected to provide services in 
accordance with a standard of care, skill and diligence maintained by a person (or firm) providing the 
services described herein. 

 
 
Question 2: Would the RDFFG consider extending the proposal closing time to Friday February 2, 2024 at 2pm? 

 
Answer 2: The Regional District of Fraser-Fort George has extended the closing time to Friday  

February 2nd, 2024, at 2pm.   
 
 
 
 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this Addendum No 1 in our RFP submission. 
 
 
 
              
Signature of Proponent      Name of Proponent 
 
 
________________________________ 
Date 

 
Inquiries relating to this RFP may be directed to: 

 
 

 
Darwin Paton 
Environmental Services Technologist 
Phone: 250-960-4400  
Email: dpaton@rdffg.bc.ca  

http://www.rdffg.bc.ca/
mailto:dpaton@rdffg.bc.ca

